
   

   

        P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370              Website:  www.houseofhopecommunitycenters.com                          Phone: 360-779-7722 

 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  DEC   [   ]  JAN   [   ]  3 Months 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Reference Number:  _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________ Phone ________________ Email ___________________________ 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for:  [   ]  Additional funds for Christmas for the Children  [   ] Other  ________ 

 
                         If you would prefer to receive this newsletter by email, let us know by including your  
                                      email here or sending your request to: pamelamostofi@yahoo.com  
 

House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  

Remove this portion and mail with your next monthly contribution. 

 

Awakening  

Orphanage                                 

Welcome to Our  
        Newest Board Member! 
We would like to introduce to you Rick 
Wells who has recently joined our House of 
Hope Team.   Rick and his wife, Shari, were 
married in 2011.  Shari has three children and 
Rick has one son.  Rick, a native of Washington, 
has owned his own appraisal and consulting 
firm for over 31 years.   He has a heart for 
struggling kids in need of a helping hand.   
Rick, having served on many boards and 
ministries over the years, felt prepared for 
the challenges of the Awakening Orphanage.   
He has seen God’s hand at work in the lives 
of these children and is open to whatever 
God has planned for him in his involvement 
with House of Hope.   
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      Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  

Krasnoarmiys’k,  

Ukraine                                  

December 2014 

We would like to wish all of you a wonderful Christmas filled with love and 
laughter, good times, and treasured memories.  A great big THANKS to all of 
you who so graciously sent additional funds for this year’s Christmas celebration 
for the children.  I know they will be blessed and over-joyed by your kindness.  


